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 A word from the BRIDGE Health Coordination team

Six months have passed since the official start of the 
BRIDGE Health Project and many activities are now up 
and running. In October all Work Package (WP) leaders 
gathered at the second Steering Committee to work 
on the Concept Paper describing a future European 
Health Information System. Also the outlines for the 
project’s Horizontal Activities were drawn. In the past 
few weeks a questionnaire was sent around for all 
BRIDGE Health partners, which will serve as a starting 
point for the further development of the Horizontal 
Activities. 
In order to allow all those who are interested in the 
BRIDGE Health project to read about our activities, 
results and publications, we are now launching this 
e-newsletter. We hope you will enjoy following our 
work.

From 14 to 17 October, the 8th European Public Health 
Conference, organised by EUPHA and APSHER, took place in 
Milan. During this conference several BRIDGE Health WP leaders 
presented their work in the framework of the project. These 
presentations are available for download on our website.

On 30 October, a meeting entitled “The EU 
healthy and active ageing target: aiming for two 
additional healthy life years at birth by 2020. 
At midpoint, where do we stand?” was held in 
Brussels. This meeting was co-hosted by the 
Belgian Scientific Institute for Public Health, 
the BRIDGE Health project and EHLEIS, and 
was attended by over 70 participants from 17 
countries. You can find the meeting programme, 
as well as all presentations on our website.
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The BRIDGE Health project wants to offer clear and accessible 
information on its activities and progress to anyone who is 
interested (including professionals from the public health 
domain as well as non-professionals). To achieve this goal, 
we have developed several tools that allow you to follow the 
project’s activities: a website, a twitteraccount and finally this 
e-newsletter. You can access these by clicking on the icons to 
the right. Feel free to forward this newsletter to colleagues and 
friends to encourage them to take a look at the BRIDGE Health 
project!

Steering Committee III, 9-10 Februari 2016, Brussels
Steering Committee IV, 20-21 April 2016, Brussels
General Assembly, 21-22 April 2016, Brussels

Upcoming

EPH Conference

Follow us

Bridge.Coordination@wiv-isp.be
www.bridge-health.eu
@bridge_health

Click here for more information

Click here for more information Members of BRIDGE Health after the second Steering Committee in October.
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